IRVINE: DEPARTMENT OF EAST ASIAN LANGUAGES & LITERATURES

October 27, 1992

To: Bill Wong, East Asian Librarian
From: Pauline Yu, East Asian Languages and Literatures @

Thank you very much for your memo of October 26 detailing the state of the
East Asian collection. I am glad you agree that, what with the significant
expansion in our ranks and the need to coordinate requests and purchases, a
faculty Library Committee is in order. I am sure that the members of the com-
mittee will find the information you have provided helpful in assessing our
past collection philosophies and current situation and in drafting priorities
for the future.

As you know, I am also in full agreement with you that the most urgent need
right now is to process the books we have on hand. I have supported your
requests for assistance from the library in this regard in the past and will
continue to do so. We are all appreciative of the personal time and energy
you have had to expend on weeding through boxes, etc., and we share your hope
that cataloguing of the books can be expedited in every way possible.

Thank you again for the update.

xc: Joanne Euster g
Judy Paquette
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